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Safety first | Wolf Howl ice fishing derby is cancelled! 

CONDITION OF ICE NOT RELIABLE 
 

 The Westport Area Outdoor Association made a tough desicion last night:  

“Due to questionable ice conditions in some areas of Wolfe Lake the Westport 

Area Outdoor Association which sponsors the Wolf Howl has decided, out of 

an abundance of caution, to cancel the event which was due to be held on 

Saturday, February 15th”.   

Refunds for tickets purchased will be offered, this is only the second time in 

its history that the event has had to be cancelled. 

If you have any questions, you are invited to contact the Westport Area 

Outdoor Association directly. 
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